Dear Dr. Coletti,

I wanted to take this opportunity to tell you how much you have helped me. First, let me begin with your care of my cardiac issues. The changes you made to my medications has helped me enormously. The change to Bystolic for instance has had a huge impact on how I feel every day.

For the most part, you know me as a radio announcer; however I have been a consultant for film and TV production for many years. This work requires plane travel to the West Coast and several days of being on my feet from 15-20 hours per day. It is grueling work and because of my back and leg problems, I would move around like a cripple after two hours or so on my feet. It was tough on me I have not been able to do this work since my fall on the ice two years ago.

Last week, for the first time since my fall, I went back to consulting on the West Coast. It was the first time I had done this work since you had injected my lower back. Thanks to you, for the first time in many years, I was on my feet 15 hours straight for three days in a row without any pain or stiffness in my back or legs. It was miraculous for me and has given me hope that I will be able to continue my work again. All thanks to you Dr. Coletti.

This is a difficult letter to write because I keep getting choked up trying to get it done. You took very good care of me and eased my pain. You cared, you treated and you made my life better. I cannot thank you enough for all that you have done to help me.

May you
have a healthy and happy retirement. You will be missed. I will never forget your caring, knowledge and skill as a physician. I do not expect to ever find another doctor like you. May God Bless you and your family.

